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7th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

ODD SOCKS DAY – Tuesday 12th November 2024 

 

Anti-Bullying Week 2024 takes place from Monday 11th to Friday 15th November with Odd Socks Day on 

Tuesday 12th November.  On this day, children and adults are encouraged to wear mismatched socks as a 

symbol of uniqueness and to promote acceptance of diversity.  Odd Socks Day is a fantastic opportunity to 

raise awareness about important social issues, including bullying and prejudice. 

 

So, on Tuesday 12th November, all you need to do is wear odd socks!  The children do not need to bring in 

any money and they still need to wear their school uniform … but with odd socks! 

 

The aim of this week is to help children to understand that whether it is verbal, physical, online or in-person, 

bullying has a significant impact on a child’s life.  If we work together and make small changes, we can make 

a big difference and break this cycle to create safe environments for everyone.  

 

Andy Day (CBeebies/ CBBC) and his band Andy and the Odd Socks are supporting 

the Anti-Bullying Alliance to help bring Odd Socks Day to life again this year. 

Have a listen to the brilliant song they have recorded especially for Anti-Bullying 

Week, ‘Choose Respect’. 

 

Most importantly, Odd Socks Day is designed to be fun!  It is an opportunity to 

encourage people to express themselves and celebrate their individuality and uniqueness! 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson  

Head Teacher 

https://linktr.ee/andyandtheoddsocks

